                                                                                                                                                    11th October 2019

Dear Parents, 
In response to the Parental Communication Survey we sent to parents last year we have changed some of our procedures and are planning some further tweaks throughout this year. 

We have already sent home a list of dates for the complete year – this should help you plan ahead with such events as open morning, parents’ evenings, sports days, Christmas events and trips. Please take the time to keep this booklet somewhere safe to refer to or transfer the details to your family calendar. 

The school website www.thrapston-primary.northants.sch.uk will be kept up to date with these events through the calendar on the home page. Please keep an eye on this page in case other events are added. 

On the school website there are also regular updates from each year group as a ‘blog’ to keep you informed as to what is happening in your child’s year group – these can be found on the website under NEWS and then the relevant year group – Facebook links are often shared to these also. The year group pages also have the termly notes written by class teachers giving an outline of the areas of learning for the following term. 
In addition to this the school Facebook page – Thrapston Primary School will also have reminders and further information for you from time to time. 

Any letters that are sent home will be sent home on a FRIDAY so please check your child’s bookbag on this day. 

Parents’ evenings will be arranged through the online booking system as used last year – you should receive an email explaining how to register (if you have not previously done so) and when the booking times will be published.  

If you need to contact school re attendance please do so through the office email system (or phone call 01832 732512) of lpeet@thrapston.net on the first and each subsequent day of absence. 

If you need to email your child’s teacher regarding their education, please check their email address through the school website – under NEWS and the relevant year group. Teachers will endeavor to respond to you within 48 hours but we would be grateful if you could, wherever possible, refrain from emailing at the weekend.
Please can you support our communication by making sure the office have up to date contact details for you and your child – if ever you are not receiving emails please contact us so we can look into it. 

In the future we are still hoping to launch a school app so that parents can move away from open social media platforms if they so wish. 

Yours faithfully

Mrs Pauline Turner

Headteacher

